
September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Exhall Grange Partnership with The Trussel Trust 

 We would like to announce that Exhall Grange Specialist School have recently become 

a partnered agency with The Trussel Trust organisation, which is a nationwide network 

of food banks providing emergency food and support to people facing hardship. 

Food banks provide a minimum of three days’ emergency food to people in crisis, 
alongside additional support. On completion of referral, the referee will be able to select 
the foodbank closest to the family home address for collection. 

Moving forward, Exhall Grange Specialist School is acting as a point where you can 

request a referral if you are financially struggling and experiencing difficulties with day-

to-day food supplies.  

If you need a food referral, please contact our Pupil and Family Support Team and they 

will be happy to assist you during the term time. 

Fiona Holliland: holliland.f@exhallgrange.co.uk 

Julija Andrejeva: andrejeva.j@exhallgrange.co.uk 

 

During the school holidays Citizens advice can be contacted for support on telephone 

0808 2082138 for free (open Monday to Friday 10am-4pm) or you can also call the 

Warwickshire Local Welfare Scheme 01926 359182 are also able to provide foodbank 

vouchers. 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

 Exhall Grange Specialist School 
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